
Spectrum Forum Meeting, 5-Nov-2011 
 
 
Actions Arising from last meeting 
 
 
5.1 HF 
40m Band Plan: John Gould to draft leader for February RadCom 
 
 
5.2 VHF:  
 

i) SRPs: John Gould to organise a review of the RSGB’s SRP handling process 
 

ii) Aeronautical Mobile: Peter Kirby & Murray Niman to arrange a meeting with CAA 
for them and David Butler to progress this issue (along with a 23cm issue, see 
below) 

 
iii) VHF Awards: Peter Kirby to discuss with Alison Leigh (HQ) 

 
iv) 6m Band Plan: VHF Manager to involve UKSMG, PSC, CDXC, Contest Committee, 

BARTG, GQRP and AMSAT UK in forming a detailed 6m re-planning paper for the 
RSGB to submit to the Region 1 General Conference 

 
 
5.3 Microwaves 
Microwave Manager to liaise with ETCC, BATC, UKuG, AMSAT-UK on the 23cm re-planning. 
 
 
7.3 ATV 

i) 70cm: Peter Blakeborough and Trevor Hawkins to consider coordinating DATV & 
Satellite activity in the 437 MHz area. 

 
ii) 13cm: Murray Niman & Peter Blakeborough to consider the way forward for ATV 


